
SIS/CIR/2022-23/007                                                                                    6th May, 2022

Dear Parents,

Pursuant to the notification issued by the State Education Department, the School
has decided to discontinue classroom teaching and shift to online teaching from
Tuesday (10/05/2022) to Friday (13/05/2022). All other relevant details will be
mailed to you by the respective HRTs by tomorrow, Saturday (7/05/2022).

Thanks & regards,
Headmistress


